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NEWS RELEASE 
 
For immediate release 
 
Contact:  Ann Mort 513-649-4506  
  or Jason Williams 513-860-4194, ext 104 
 
June 19, 2009 
 
MIDDLETOWN SPORT EVENTS MANAGERS INVITED TO 
MEETING 
 
Those involved in organizing sporting events or tournaments in 
Middletown are invited to a meeting sponsored by the Butler County 
Visitors Bureau on Thursday, June 25, 5:30 pm at the Middletown 
Public Library. 
 
BCVB will share information about how local events can benefit 
from the free services available through the county bureau.   
 
Working in cooperation with the Middletown CVB, the Butler 
County Visitors Bureau can offer a wider range of contacts and 
promotional assistance. 
 
Anyone interested in attending the 1 ½ hour meeting should contact 
Jason Williams, jwilliams@butlercountyvb.com or call 513-860-
4194 ext 104. 
 
 
 


